[bookmark: _Hlk182562155]Good afternoon,
I don’t know about anyone else, but to me it still feels like we are barely back at school after the October holiday but suddenly we are also hurtling towards Christmas!
Attendance
Please use the online absence recording form or telephone the council absence line if your child is going to be absent.  Absence can be reported by logging into your Scottish Government “myaccount”  https://www.glasgow.gov.uk/article/5091/myaccount and completing an online form.  Or you can call the council absence line 0141 471 3710 or 0141 287 0039.
If you prefer you can instead phone the school on 014 1632 4455.
Some people email me but there is no guarantee I am going to be able to read and follow up on my emails if I am on a course, at a meeting, absent or in class teaching.  There were a couple of instances of this this week as I was at Head Teacher meetings all day on Tuesday and on Wednesday morning (which is also why I feel like I have not been at the gate in the morning much this week).
Class photographs
Just a reminder that Primary 1 and Primary 7 class photographs are on Tuesday next week.
P4-7 football opportunity 
There is another opportunity for P4-7 pupils to attend a youth Celtic game (v Club Brugge) on Wednesday 27th November at 2pm, with the children to be collected from the school just before 4pm.  Please email me to let me know if you would like your child to be considered for a ticket before the end of Monday.  We would also be looking for a parent helper or two if anyone can also offer this.
Winter Fayre
As detailed in the calendar and previous emails sent out, we will hold a Winter fayre again in the school on Friday 6th December in the afternoon. Exact timings to be confirmed but roughly 1.00pm until just before 3.00pm.
We have a couple of requests to help us with this please!
· Adult helpers for the afternoon of the fair.  I have made up a Google form for you to sign up to help if you are able and have allocated time slots so that it will not take up all of your afternoon and you still have time with your child/children as well.  We would really appreciate helpers to assist in making the afternoon run smoothly.
· Adult helpers to prepare beforehand i.e setting up, labelling raffle items etc.  The option for this is also on the Google form.
Here is the link to the form:  https://forms.gle/Nn2Mt8nXXoT1hyW37
Winter fayre tombola/raffle
At the fair we will have a children’s tombola/raffle of some sort and an adult tombola and raffle.  We are looking for items for these and will have a dress down day on Friday 29th November for this.  For the opportunity to dress down could the children please bring in either an item for the adult tombola/raffle or the children’s raffle/tombola.  This cannot be alcohol but could be items to make up hampers for the adult raffle or to use in the adult tombola (i.e non-perishable Christmas/nice food items/non-alcoholic beverages or pamper items such as toiletries, candles etc).  
We are also looking for items for the children’s tombola/raffle.  (How we run these exactly will be determined by what we get.)  These items could be unwanted or duplicate birthday gifts/nearly new toys but can these be for school age children only please.
Thank you very much in anticipation for your help with these things.
I hope everyone has a lovely weekend.
Best wishes
Caroline
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